RELEASED UNDER THE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 1982 (Cth)

From: Jill Humphreys

Sent: Wednesday, 8 September 2010 1:29 PM

To: 'Bronwen.Webb@unisa.edu.au'

Subject: FW: Postgraduate Physiotherapy students

Dear Bronwen,

I am emailing in response to your letter emailed to the Chair of the Physiotherapy Board of Australia, dated 2 September.

I respectfully suggest that the five individuals you have cited in this letter apply for Limited Registration to the South Australian Physiotherapy Board as the authority delegated to assess individual applications for all categories of registration. The Physiotherapy Board of Australia's Standard for English Language includes exemptions that the Board may be able to consider in relation to applications for Limited Registration. All applicants for General Registration are required to meet the Board's Standard of a score of IELTS 7.0, as described in the Standard.

Yours sincerely, Jill Humphreys

Jill Humphreys

Executive Officer
Physiotherapy and Podiatry

Phone | (03) 8708 9066

Email | jill.humphreys@ahpra.gov.au

Web | www.ahpra.gov.au

Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency

G.P.O. Box 9958 | Melbourne VIC 3001 | www.ahpra.gov.au

CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the named addressee. If you have received this email in error or you are not the named addressee notify the sender immediately and delete this e-mail. Do not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. If you are not the named addressee disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.

From: Bronwen Webb [mailto:Bronwen.Webb@unisa.edu.au]

Sent: Fri 3/09/2010 11:19 AM

To: Glenn Ruscoe **Cc:** John Herrmann

Subject: Postgraduate Physiotherapy students

Dear Glenn,

The School of Health Sciences has provided me with your email address. I have attached a PDF copy of a letter which is on its way to you as Chair of the Physiotherapy Board of Australia, addressed to the Board's GPO Box address.

I'm happy to assist with any queries.

Regards, Bron **Bronwen Webb** Division Manager

RELEASED UNDER THE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 1982 (Cth)

Division of Health Sciences University of South Australia City East campus, North Terrace GPO Box 2471

Adelaide, SA 5001, Australia

Tel: (618) 8302 2288 Fax: (618) 8302 1116 Mob: 0417 887 228

http://www.unisa.edu.au/health CRICOS Provider Number: 00121B

